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Dear Parents 

 

Parents Consultation 

30th & 31st March  
 

 
 

We are pleased to be able to once again offer face to face parent/teachers 

consultations this term.  To ensure everyone’s safety, please do not attend if you are 

displaying any symptoms of Covid-19.   The focus of these consultations will be about 

how your child is progressing as well as their general well-being.  You will be able to 

book a time slot by logging onto the following website – 

https://HillTopCE.schoolcloud.co.uk 

 

A guidance leaflet is available on the school website.  Please ensure when you book, you 

book under the correct title and name of the first named contact for your child.  The 

email that you submit when booking should also be the one that we have recorded on our 

system, as previously provided by you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

D. Martin - Headteacher 

https://hilltopce.schoolcloud.co.uk/

